
From: Kankaanpää Jenna [mailto:jenna.kankaanpaa@hameenlinna.fi]  

Sent: 8. júní 2016 09:57 

To: Kristján Sturluson <kristjan@hafnarfjordur.is> 

Subject: Invitation to participate in Crossings 2017 

 

Dear friend from Twin city! 

 

Year 2017 will be the Jubileum year of Finland as an independent country for 100 years. In 

Hämeenlinna, we celebrate the year with children and young people. As a part of the celebrations, 

the city of Hämeenlinna is organizing an international art exchange project. Project is aimed for 

young people and artists from our twin cities and of course other cities as well if there is interest. 

 

Please see the attachment for more information. I hope you will send it forward to the right person 

in your town. If you have any questions regarding the project, I am more than happy to answer. 

 

I wish you a sunny summer and hope to hear from you soon! 

 

Jenna Kankaanpää 

Productions coordinator 

tel. +358 50 5643 877 

jenna.kankaanpaa@hameenlinna.fi 

 

 

 

Jubileum year of Children and Young 2017 

Raatihuoneenkatu 9, 5 krs. 

13100 Hämeenlinna 

 

www.hämeenlinna.fi/suomi100 
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